SERVING IN MINDANAO, PHILIPPINES

Email : lovimie@yahoo.com

JANUARY —APRIL 11, 2022

Dear Praying Friends,

Thank you is the least we can say to show our appreciation for everything you all have done to us
and for the ministry.

We would like to share how God works in the ministry He entrusted to us. Below are pictures of
mission/extensions that were started through our ministry — Katipunan, Seres and Jose Dalman. The
mountain churches began during the pandemic, God works in many ways. Thank you for laboring
alongside us, and making it possible to fulfill our missions through your prayers and financial support.
We are together co-workers with Christ.
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Seres Mission-mountain church (started 1 year ago)

We praise God that a new mission will be
started in the mountainous area of Jose
Dalman this year. Construction was delayed
due to typhoons but will soon kick off when
the weather is already fair.

There is joy in serving Jesus, all glory and praises to God!

Forever Grateful,

Bro. Dondon, Gina, Bethany, Biboy and Brielle




